
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

April 2021 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

 

No birthdays this month..   
 

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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April 2021 Entertainment 

 

No External Entertainment this month 

 

All other in house activities have been continuing more so than ever, such 

as: 

 

Scrabble 

Jenga 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Puzzles 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Word Searches 

Observation Games 

Gardening 

 

 

 



Getting to know our staff 

In the spotlight this month… 

“Employee of the Month”  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to Vicki… 

 

 



A Few Happy Lady’s Enjoying 

Their Mother’s Day… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Your 100th 

Birthday 

Queen and 

her card 

from the 

Queen! 

 

 

 



 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



Rosa’s Round Up 
Spring has most definitely sprung, we’ve had an eventful month. 

It has been so lovely to see the visits taking place again after so long – this 

separation is one of the many heart-breaking things about this virus, but fingers 

crossed, we will get back to some sort of normality soon. Thank you to everyone 

adhering to the guidelines. 

We’ve had a special couple of days out in the Garden when the weather has been 

warm and it has been lovely to see the flowers start to pop up and to breathe some 

beautiful fresh air! We have been lucky to be situated in the middle of the park as 

our garden is quiet and we can hear the birds singing – very pleasant. 

We had some lovely blankets donated by Blankets for Me – The Residents loved 

them, thank you so much! 

We also had a couple of cuddly toys donated by Skye, so we did a raffle amongst 

the residents – they were thrilled with their new pals! Skye is the Daughter of one 

of the lovely Nurses who visits Park View regularly. When lockdown is over, we 

would love for Skye to pop in and meet the Residents. 

We have celebrated our Molly’s 100th Birthday in absolute style and managed to 

find an amazing last minute singer to continue the celebrations on 31st March! 

Thank you to everyone who has made this day special for Molly – she is an 

absolute treasure and much loved (as all Residents are). 

Extra big thank you for the staff who work hard every day to ensure our Residents 

feel loved, safe and well-cared for. We have a fantastic team at Park View and could 

not be any prouder! 

We have some exciting news coming for next month’s issue! 

Stay safe! All the best, Rosa xx 


